
Notice of Closure
Please be advised that all offices of The Accreditation Council of 
Trinidad and Tobago (ACTT) will be closed to the public from

Monday, December 24, 2018 at
12:00 pm

The offices will reopen for business as usual on 
Wednesday, January 02, 2019

Any inconvenience caused is greatly regretted.


